## **SCHOOL TRIPS**





29<sup>th</sup> November 2016

Dear Parent / Carer

Trips are a valuable and enriching part of a child's education. We understand they can be sometimes costly to parents and therefore we have set a limit of no more than £30.00 per year.

You are now able to pay using Parent Pay our online system and can pay in instalments throughout the year.

School relies on these contributions to enable trips to go ahead, without your support we may unfortunately have to cancel future trips.

If for whatever reason you are struggling to pay or make a contribution please call into the school office.

Regards

